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Ministry of Planniqg and_Deyqlopment Cooperation
Faq- Bachdad
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His Excellency Christian Oldenburg
Ambassador of Denmark
Baghdad-Iraq

Dear Sir,

In continuation of the letter of 16 February 2006 from The Minister for Foreign
Affairs of Iraq, H.E. Mr. Hoshyar Zebari, to The Foreign Minister of Denmark,
H.E. Dr. Per Stig Moeller, I would like on behalf of the Government of Iraq to
request that the ongoing Danish assistance to the reconstruction and
development of Iraq continues, as it is highly appreciated by the Government of
Iraq and of the great majority of Iraqis. Therefore, the Danish civilian advisors
are most welcome in Iraq.

Questions regarding the Danish reconstruction assistance to Iraq and the
presence of Danish civilian advisors in Iraq are the sole competence of the
central Government of Iraq.

Barham A. Salih
Minister of Planning and
Development Cooperation
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